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Salvation Army Carols 

Thank you to everyone who attended this event earlier in the week. Your kind and generous donations 

came to £131 which the Salvation Army will use towards providing ‘Christmas’ for those less 

fortunate than ourselves. 

 

Gymnastics Competition 

We will be holding inter-house gymnastic competitions next week. Oak and Chestnut classes will 

require their PE kits on Thursday and Willow and Beech on Friday next week. 

 

Make a note 

 Rocksteadymusic concert Monday 11th December 2:30pm 

 Year 1 and 2 recorder concert Friday 15th December 9:10am 

 

Christmas Parties 
This year we will hold two Christmas parties for the children. The first will be on Tuesday 19 December for 

Willow and Beech classes. The second on Wednesday 20 December 2017 for Chestnut and Oak. 

 

We would like to ask for £1.50 voluntary contribution for each child towards the party food and drink. Please 

place the money in a named envelope and return it to the school office by Thursday 14 December 2017. 

 

KS1 Nativity  

This event is now fully booked for both shows. 

 

Dinner Payments 

Please ensure that all dinner payments, current and outstanding are paid to the office by Monday 18th 

December. This includes payments for the 19th and 20th in advance. Thank for your cooperation. 

 

Choir 

Our school choir have three Christmas performances in the local area which you are welcome to 

attend. 

 Milestones Museum on Saturday 9th December at 2:30pm. 

 Tesco Chineham on Friday 15th December. 

 St Leonards Church, Cliddesden – Nine Lessons and Carols, Friday 22nd December 7:30pm  

 

Christmas Carols 

Come and join us for end of term Christmas Carols in the school hall to start at 2:30pm on 

Wednesday 20th December. Please us The Link entrance. The door will be opened once we have seated 

all the children in the hall. 

 



 

 

 

 

End of Term 

School finishes on Wednesday 20th December at 3:15pm. The Spring term begins on Thursday 4th 

January 2018. 

SAFEGUARDING – Social media misuse 

There has been a serious incident in Hampshire this week involving children and social media. Please 

read the attached letter from The Hampshire Constabulary. For help and advice on how to keep your 

children safe when using the internet please refer to the Family Internet Safety pages on our 

website.  

We will be holding our Internet Safety Workshop for parents in the spring term (date TBC) but if 

you have any concerns or need advice please do not hesitate to ask us. 
To view diary dates and class pages, find out about our curriculum, read all about our events in school, 

view your child’s homework tasks, learn how to stay safe on the internet and much more please visit our 

school website www.cliddesden.hants.sch.uk 

http://www.cliddesden.hants.sch.uk/

